
ROBERT F. KENNEDY 
NEW YORK

United States Senate
WASHINGTON, D.C.

February 1, 1967

Mrs. Daniel Tolmach
Oxnard, California
Dear Jane:

I received your letter of January 
22nd concerning the book, The Torch is 
Passed.

Why don't you send this book to me 
and I will see that it is autographed 
and sent directly to Carrol.

My address is: Post Office Build­
ing, Room 372, Syracuse, New York.

How are things going in California? 
I hope that we will continue to stay in 
touch.

Sincerely,

Jerry Brune
Special Assistant to
Senator Robert F. Kennedy


